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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
RECOGNITION AS THE NATIONAL ENTERPRISE TECHNOLOGY CENTRE

The board of directors (the “Board”) of SSY Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the National Development and Reform 
Commission, the Ministry of Science and Technology, the Ministry of Finance, the General 
Administration of Customs and the State Administration of Taxation have recently issued a joint 
document, pursuant to which the technology centre of Shijiazhuang No.4 Pharmaceutical Company 
Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Group, was recognised as the “National Enterprise 
Technology Centre”.

“National Enterprise Technology Centre” is established by China to provide incentives and support 
for enterprises to establish technology centres, which plays a leading role in the technological 
research and development and enhances the research, development and innovation capabilities of the 
enterprise technology centres which takes a leading and major role for demonstration in the industry. 
China provides accredited enterprises with tax and other preferential treatments under the policy. 
The recognition of the Company’s technology centre as the “National Enterprise Technology Centre” 
symbolises an affirmation of the Company’s capabilities of technology innovation and research and 
development. This not only helps the Company recruit technical talents and strengthen the self-
innovation capability and core competitiveness, but also remarks as a significant role in enhancing 
the enterprise’s comprehensive strength.

This announcement is a voluntary announcement made by the Company to keep the shareholders and 
potential investors informed of the latest business development of the Group.
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